
MINUTES OF MEETING OF DEANS

Ja nuary 30, 1933.

At a meeting held in my office to-day at 2.30 p.m.

the following were present:

Dean Ira MacKay 
Dean Johnson 
Dean Brown 
Dean Corbett

Dean Martin 
dean Eve
Dean Douglas Clarke 
Acting Dean ïïalsh 
Acting Dean Snell

It was decided to recommend the honorary degree of 

Lt.D. for Sir Arthur Salter on the occasion of his visit to 

McGill on April 18th, and also to recommend that an honorary 

degree be offered to the Honorable Vincent Massey, to be con­

ferred on him on the occasion of the spring Convocation.

It was suggested that the High School Hall would 

not be sufficiently large to accommodate all those who would 

wish to hear Sir Arthur. One of the churches was suggested.

After a discussion of the Carnegie Grant of $15,000 

to encourage undergraduate reading by purchase of books 

Dean Eve undertook to arrange for such a consultation with 

the members of the Faculty of Arts and Science as would enable 

Dr. Lomer to be helped concerning the books it vo uld be 

advisable to purchase.

The Deans discussed the Annual Report. I asked 

what suggestions they had for cutting it down, stating that 

I was anxious to reduce the size, in view of present stringent 

financial conditions. I asked if they felt the Deans’ Reports 

should be merely summarized in the main section. They felt 

that we should continue to print the Deans’ Reports, but that 

no Departmental repcr ts should be printed. The Deans should


